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Nunnally House: 

A Home Away From Home

Location
 

Southeast Georgia Health System 
Nunnally House 

3215 Kemble Avenue 
Brunswick, GA 31520 

912-466-7550
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Keeping Families Together  
When it Counts
When you or someone you love is seriously ill, 
what you want most is to be together. Nunnally 
House at Southeast Georgia Health System 
helps make that desire a reality. Our stress-free 
lodging facility offers a home away from home 
for patients who have cancer or family members 
of critical care patients.

Eliminating Distance Barriers
When someone has cancer, living far away 
from the best possible treatment can be an 
insurmountable barrier. Nunnally House helps 
eliminate that barrier by enabling cancer patients 
and their family members to stay during treatment 
periods, which may be one night or up to  
several weeks.

“�Many of our guests have told us that, 
without Nunnally House, they would 
not have been able to receive their  
cancer treatments.”

—Bryan Thompson, coordinator, 
Nunnally House

A Beautiful, Home-like Atmosphere
Nunnally House, located adjacent to the  
Health System’s Brunswick Campus, offers 
rooms for cancer patients, families of critical 
care patients, medical students and on-call staff. 
The atmosphere is inviting and warm, with a 
fireplace-lit gathering space within a relaxing 
common area. 

Amenities include queen beds, cable TV, 
telephone and kitchenettes with refrigerator  
and microwave. Bathrooms feature tubs or 
showers, with fully handicap-accessible also 
available. Along with two laundry rooms with 
washers, dryers, irons and ironing boards for 
personal use, housekeeping provides daily 
cleaning along with all linens, pillows, towels 
and washcloths. 

A Gift of Extraordinary Kindness
Construction of Nunnally House, along with  
all of its furnishings, is just one more remarkable 
gift bestowed upon the Health System by  
Mr. Hugh Nunnally and his family. Inspired by 
the facility’s purpose and design, Mr. and Mrs. 
Mike and Lucia Gumaer, avid gardeners and 
Friends of the Foundation, generously offered to 
enhance the exterior landscaping. Patients and 
their families will experience the extraordinary 
kindness of these donors for generations to come, 
and for that, we could not be more grateful.

“�Out of town family members of critical care 
patients no longer need to stay in a hotel  
. . . Nunnally House allows them to be just  
a few steps away from their loved one.”

—Krista Robitz, director, 
Development, Southeast Georgia  

Health System Foundation

For more information, contact Nunnally House at 
912-466-7550 or the Health System Foundation  
at 912-466-3360.


